Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
CITYSCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

30 JUNE 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. Yoz s. 2022

280 EXTENSION OF THE TEACHER-ADVISER TRAINING COURSE (TATC) AND
STUDENT LEADER DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM (SLDP)

To:  OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Heads, Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

o This Office informs the field on the extension of the above-mentioned subject
which will commence on July 04, 2022 and will be extended until July 31, 2022.

2. All teacher-advisers and student leaders who are currently enrolled via DepEd
Learning Management System (DLMS) are advised to complete the said training
program until July 31, 2022.

3 Attached is Memorandum released by OASYASC dated June 28, 2022 for
reference.

4, Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

NA%’IDAD P. BAYUBAY, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent é/

Brgy. Potol, Tayabas City tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph

@\: (042) 710-0329 or (042) 785-9615 “ https://depedtayabas.com/




A NG &
Py 2%
Y -

" - ﬂ 7
A s
T Cad
i

Republic of tlljne Philippines
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MEMORANDUM

To: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister
Schools Division Superintendents
Youth Formation Coordinators
Regional and Division Project Development Officers
Private and Public-School Heads
All Other Concerned

— “~e
From: JUj aALERIAN C. SPICIO IV

Assistant Secretary
Youth Affairs and Special Concerns

Subject: 280 EXTENSION OF THE TEACHER-ADVISER TRAINING
COURSE (TATC) AND STUDENT LEADER DEVELOPMENT
PROGRAM (SLDP)

Date: June 28, 2022

This is with reference to the recently conducted Teacher-Adviser Training Course
(TATC) and Student Leader Development Program (SLDP) via DepEd Learning
Management System (DLMS) which was extended until June 30, 2022.

Last June 21, 2022, the Information, Communication and Technology Service (ICTS)
informed the Youth Formation Division (YFD) that the DepEd Learning Management
System (DLMS) had undergone a system fix that affected the set- up and accessibility
of the training courses.

In this regard, the Office of the Assistant Secretary for Youth Affairs and Special
Concerns (OASYASC) through the YFD, would like to inform all teacher-advisers and
student leaders that the access to the TATC and SLDP will commence on July 04,
2022, and will be extended until July 31, 2022 to provide the participants ample
time to complete the training program.

For more information, questions, and concerns on this matter, please contact Mr.
Rovin James Canja, OIC-Chief of YFD, at (02) 8 637 9814 or email at
blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph (cc: Ms. Clare Michelle L Paclibar at

clare.paclibar@deped.gov.ph).

For immediate dissemination and compliance.

2/F Rizal Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
Telephone No.: (02) 8687-2922; 8637-2407 Fax No.: (02) 8636-4876; 8637-6209; Website: www.deped.gov.ph



